
From: Rosalind Vaughan  
Sent: Sunday, 19 July 2015 1:16 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Objection to amalgamation of councils with City of Sydney Council 
 
To Whom it may concern IPART 
 
I am a ratepayer living in Glebe.I feel that the City of Sydney Council is big enough ,even now it is  
sometimes hard for residents to feel they are being heard on local matters. 
 
Amalgamation would  create an impersonal council unable to be aware of local issues & residents  
would feel disempowered & not feel that the Council was there for them . 
Bigger is not always better. 
 
The residents in City of Sydney are happy as things stand .Please leave our Council alone  it is doing a 
great job . 
 
Yours faithfully  
Dr Rosalind Vaughan 
 


